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Seminar at Laos National U. on working in Yokohama

World Bank TDLC training program in
Yokohama highlights resilient urban
development

From April 17 to 21, the World Bank Tokyo
Development Learning Center (TDLC) presented a
Technical Deep Dive (TDD) program on “Cities and
Climate Change” in Yokohama. The program
welcomed more than 30 participants from countries
and regions in Africa, Asia, the Middle East, and
Europe.

A “Case Study” session on April 18 focused on
Yokohama. The Director General of the
International Affairs Bureau joined personnel from
the Housing and Architecture and Urban
Development Bureaus to share insights about the
city’s urban design and development, its disaster
countermeasures, and the environmental
considerations that went into the construction of
its new city hall building.

The group was then given a tour of the Minato
Mirai 21 District to see the initiatives in action.

In cooperation with the Laos-Japan Institute (LJI), the Office of the City of Yokohama Representative to Southeast and South Asia presented a
seminar at Laos National University on May 10 to encourage students to consider applying to work at local businesses.

The event not only outlined Yokohama’s advantages and appeal, as well as how to seek employment there, but also featured a talk by Dr.
Phonekeo, Director of LJI, who described living in Japan based on his own experiences. The seminar’s premise appeared to engage many
students, who demonstrated genuine interest, asking questions about the dangers of earthquakes and other natural disasters in Japan.
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